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Zipping into Zippy’s 
 

 

Front: Bill and Joy. Back: Brent, Kyle, Nick, Max, and Frank 
 

Our first quarterly social gathering switched to 

Zippy’s this year.  Seven members gathered to catch 

up and to help Max develop ideas for his next 

project speech.  His ideas sound intriguing and may 

also help you reach the next level of personal 

satisfaction in life. 
 

We were given a long table in the dining room and 

it worked quite well for us.  The noise level in the 

restaurant wasn’t noticeable and we could hear 

each other easily.   
 

Please join us on June 20 for our next quarterly 

gathering (most likely at Zippy’s).  Be ready for a 

Table Topic at our table! 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

 

Got ideas?  Hey!  If you've got ideas for stories in our 

next quarterly newsletter on March 31, please send 

information to Joy by March 24.  Mahalo! 

 

Do you want to contribute to Toastmasters 

Magazine?  Send your materials to… 

 

submissions@toastmasters.org 

          photos@toastmasters.org 

          letters@toastmasters.org 
 

 

Seek a Bold New Horizon, Soar with Toastmasters 

 

 
 

 

Learning More About the 

Toastmaster Experience 
 

If you’d like to learn more about the 

opportunities that Toastmasters has to offer and 

meet new people, the District 49 event on April 

13 may be for you.  It features World Champion 

of Public Speaking, Willie Jones, as its featured 

speaker.  You will definitely be inspired by his 

dynamic stage presence and vocal skills. 
 
 

International Speech Contest hosted by District 

49, but you can view contests from other 

districts on-line. You don’t have to register.  Just 

watching these contests can teach you a great 

deal about screen presence.  Check it out! 
 

 
 

International Speech 

Contest Watch Party 
 

Do you want to know watch the speeches from 

this year’s winners at the Division level of the 

International Speech Contest?  Go to 

District49.org and you’ll click on the 2/9/2023 

entry under “Latest News” and you’ll see 

information about the “watch party.” This is just 

one of the items on the list for the annual District 

49 Conference. 


